
 

Gardeen Annual General Meeting 2020 

The Management Committee of Gardeen Housing Association held its first remote 

Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 22 September 2020. 

Members received an update from the Chairperson on the key achievements during 

2019-2020 and the impact of COVID-19 on service delivery during full lockdown.  

The Director presented the Annual Report for 2020-2021 and highlighted 

performance against the Scottish Social Housing Charter.  The Association 

maintained low arrears, high satisfaction levels and low levels of complaints. 

Future plans include developing a community garden and providing a friendly, local 

service to the Gardeen community during COVID-19. 

Chiene and Tait, Auditors presented the annual accounts for 2019-2020 and 

highlighted another positive year for the Association.  

There was no need for an election to the Committee and nine Committee members 

were elected to the Committee of Gardeen Housing Association.  

Vacancies are still available and if you would like to find out more about joining the 

Committee, please contact the office and speak to a member of staff or email us at 

info@gardeen.org,uk        

  


